
 

 
 

BID NO. 617 
 

WHEELCHAIRS x 30 - £3,990 
 
The League of Friends was asked by Head of Clinical Engineering to consider a 
bid for 30 replacement wheelchairs to enhance the supply available to patients 
and relatives in the hospital.  Whilst the hospital already had around 50 
wheelchairs these were not sufficient to meet the demands of a busy hospital 
and delays often occurred whilst staff tried to find a wheelchair.   A new 
procedure has been implemented for the portering staff to collect wheelchairs 
during their night shift and return to a central point, so they are readily 
available. 

 
 


